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KDOT pavement testing continues in southwest

Kansas counties

The Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) will conduct pavement tests on

highway sections in Finney, Hodgeman and Scott counties on Wednesday, Nov. 3, and
Thursday, Nov. 4. Sections tested will include:

e U.S. 283 in Hodgeman County from K-156 to the Hodgeman/Ness county line;

e U.S. 83 from the U.S. 50/83 jct. in Finney County north to the Scott/Logan county
line.

The KDOT testing crew will use a falling weight deflectometer to determine pavement
strength on each section of highway. The deflectometer will be traveling with a crash
attenuator at reduced speeds. Motorists should expect delays of 15 minutes or less.

For more information on this project, contact Lisa Knoll, KDOT District 6 Public Affairs
Manager, at (620) 765-7080.
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This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request.
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Office of Public
Affairs, 700 SW Harrison St., 2" Floor West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-
3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired — 711.
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